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Notice of Motion No. 21

Reduction in the number of Councillors 
From Councillors Jeff Osborn and Terry Chivers

To consider the following motion:

“That Council recognises the need to economise in these hard times and should 

therefore instigate a process of reducing the number of members to 70. 

Whilst it appreciates that this cannot immediately happen, as division boundaries will 

need to be revised, it is important that the process starts now, to indicate to the 

public that we are serious in our commitment to save money.”


